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HAVE YOU SEEN THIS BIRD?
Our nocturnal endangered Hutton’s Shearwaters/Titi become disorientated 
by lights on their flight from the mountains to the sea and crash land 
around Kaikoura. 

Turn off your outside lights to reduce the number of birds that become 
disorientated. Contain dogs and cats indoors at night to prevent predation. 

Keep a look out for birds on or near roads, especially on foggy or wet 
nights.  

If you find this bird it will need your help! 
1) Place bird (live or dead) gently in a cardboard box or similar and keep 

safe in a cool and dark location. Do NOT feed, water, heat or further 
handle the bird! 

2) Deliver to the ‘Hutton’s Hub’ (Department of Conservation office, 115 
Ludstone Road), where birds will be processed for safe release at sea.  

3) Please fill in the ‘Hutton’s Shearwater Rescue Log’ to assist us with 
gathering data to study this light pollution phenomenon. You can 
download Rescue Logs on our website and at the Hutton’s Hub.) 

Hutton’s Shearwater Charitable Trust, Website: www.huttonsshearwater.org.nz  
Hutton’s Hotline: 022 FLY HOME, Find us on Facebook! 

http://www.huttonsshearwater.org.nz
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